
Staying COVID-19 Secure in 2020

News story

The AAIB confirms we have complied with the government’s guidance on managing
the risk of COVID-19.

During these unprecedented times the Air Accidents Investigation Branch
continues to remain operational and fully complies with the government’s
guidance on managing the risk of COVID-19.
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If you use assistive technology (such as a screen reader) and need a version
of this document in a more accessible format, please email
enquiries@aaib.gov.uk. Please tell us what format you need. It will help us
if you say what assistive technology you use.

Accidents can continue to be reported via the accident line, all other
enquiries should be directed to enquiries@aaib.gov.uk.
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